
12 November 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

We hope that you have been enjoying our Kindergarten Orientation online program. Due to 

the current easing of Covid-19 restrictions we are excited to invite Kindergarten Orientation 

students to join us for some time to get to know our teachers and fellow students this term!  

It will also be an opportunity for parents to meet our school principal Mrs Karyn Ambrose, a 

member of the uniform shop and staff from the out of hours school care (OSH club). 

Time: 9:30-10:45am 

Date: Wednesday December 1 2021 

Venue: The Kindergarten rooms (walking through the top gate, follow the path and turn right 

up the stairs and a staff member will meet you to register). 

To ensure a safe orientation could we please ask your assistance with the following 

measures: 

• Please contact the school if you wish your child to participate in the orientation. You 

must be registered to attend the orientation. 

• One parent per child is allowed to bring their child onto the school site for the 

orientation. Only fully vaccinated adults are allowed on school premises and they will 

be required to show evidence of their vaccination status to a school member. 

• Please refrain from attending the orientation if you or your child is unwell or has any 

flu-like symptoms. 

• Masks must be worn by all adults. 

• At the conclusion (10:45am), parents will collect their child from designated witches 

hats on the verandah of the K-2 Building 

 

Please remember to check in using the QR code and please do not arrive before 9:30am 

as other students will be entering the gates to attend lessons.  

For any enquiries and to register, please call the school on 97736017. We look forward 

to seeing you on the day! 

Matthew Probert Karyn Ambrose 

Assistant Principal Principal 

 


